
August 18, 2020 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Thank you for your patience as we continue to navigate through the logistics of this online 
program. We wanted to share information regarding logins, school supplies, Teacher Student 
Advocates (TSAs) and virtual resources. 
 
Accessing the Program 
Student logins will soon be available for the Lincoln Learning platform. Login directions will be 
provided when accounts are online. Once you receive the information, if you have any trouble 
logging in, contact ​creekonline@gocreek.org 
 
School Supplies 
The optional Lincoln Learning school supply list is available at the link below. These are not 
required but many families have asked for a list of supplies that will be used within the courses.  
https://drive.google.com/file/d/10PtGkEQlLuLXRtRtkkus-XOOw3Uaw47e/view?usp=sharing  
 
Role of the Teacher Student Advocate 
Building principals are working to assign each student to a Teacher Student Advocate (TSA). 
The TSAs will be introducing themselves to families this week and will share information about 
how they can be reached.  
 
Your student’s TSA will monitor student progress and communicate feedback as needed to 
provide reinforcement or encouragement for online work. The TSA will be supporting your 
student’s learning progress and will share additional virtual resources with students if they are 
having difficulty with specific skills.  Virtual resources to provide additional support to students, 
such as videos to reteach concepts and virtual manipulatives, will be shared when courses 
become available.  
 
What to Expect Week 1 
Traditional students have a staggered start on Monday and Tuesday where they will receive 
beginning of the year information and safety protocols. On Wednesday, traditional students will 
begin receiving course specific instruction. For the virtual students, Monday and/or Tuesday will 
be spent completing the orientation module and getting familiar with the digital platform. We 
encourage you to use these days to develop a schedule, workspace, and generate excitement 
for the new school year. Student course load will be available in Lincoln Learning on 
Wednesday, August 26, 2020, allowing students to begin their academic coursework.  
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